
Ladies and Gentleman of the planning commission, Planning and Zoning Committee and the City Council. 

I am Rob Wetli, owner of Structures Design Build and the owner of lots 1 & 2, Block 1 Mollie B Collins 
addition. I am requesting your consideration of a variance to allow 60’ lot fronts for both lots under R-2 
zoning. Both lots are over 9400 sqft . We have re-platted to adjust lot width from the original, for your 
consideration please view lot 1A & 2A Mollie B Collins Addition.  

Thank You 

Rob Wetli 

8175848188 

PO Bx 1336 Hurst Texas 76053 

structuresinfo@gmail.com
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